
Dec. 5, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for the Devine High School softball 
team to raise funds by selling signs for the field.

All funds raised will be used to pay for supplies for the Arabian softball team.

Checks may be made out to “Devine ISD.” 

Sincerely,

 
Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent
Devine ISD
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